
Dear Sirs/Madam

I recently learned of the proposed development, (Application Number: DA2021/1039) and I am shocked at the 
scale and use of this land for the provision of a Boarding House. The Belrose area is a family area, and the type 
of development does not lend itself to fit in with this. I strongly object to this out of character development.

Regards

Frank Henery
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